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Fire damages Humboldt home
(KLZA)-- There were no injuries reported in a house fire in Humboldt
Wednesday morning.

The Humboldt Volunteer Fire Department responded to a call at 9th and Central
Streets shortly after 5:00 a.m.

The home suffered significant damage.

The occupants of the home were able to escape without being injured. The State
Fire Marshall's Office was called in to investigate the cause of the fire.

Fire fighters were on the scene for about 3 1/2 hours.
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